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An Erratum on

The Arizona Prevention Research Center partnerships in Arizona to

promote COVID-19 vaccine health equity

by Nuño, T., Sierra, L. A., Wilkinson-Lee, A., Carvajal, S., de Zapien, J., Coulter, K., Figueroa,

C., Morales, M., Sepulveda, R., Sepulveda, R., and Ingram, M. (2022). Front. Public Health

10:944887. doi: 10.3389/fpubh.2022.944887

Due to a production error, there was an error in the affiliation of Maria Gudelia

Rangel Gomez. Instead of “College of the Northern Border, Saudi Arabia,” their affiliation

should be “El Colegio de la Frontera Norte, Mexico.”

The publisher apologizes for this mistake. The original version of this article has

been updated.
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